

Updates from First Church

Join us Sunday at 10:30 AM!

Fellowship Time following worship in Kenyon Hall.

Join us on <u>Facebook</u> or <u>YouTube</u> to participate in live stream worship at 10:30 AM.

Nursery and Children's Church available during worship

Sunday School begins at 9:15 each Sunday morning.

All are welcome!

Creative Center for Young Children

January 2023

Important Dates:

January 9-13, 2023

Picasso Parent Teacher Conferences

January 16-20, 2023

Bach Parent Teacher Conferences

January 16-18, 2023

No School for DTS & DMPS

January 23-27, 2023

Mozart Parent Teacher Conferences

February 13-14, 2023

No School DMPS

February 13-17, 2023

No School for DTS

Events at First Church

We Welcome and Affirm Everyone

January 15, 2023

10:30am MLK Jr. Service for Global Peace

February 11-12, 2023

Concert by Roosevelt Credit

Follow us on FACEBOOK? Click here:

https://www.facebook.com/CreativeCenterForYoungChildren

Follow us on INSTAGRAM Click here:

https://www.instagram.com/creativecenterforyoungchildren/

First Church Website:

https://dmfirstchurch.org/



From the CCYC Office

December seems to have flown by! Thank you to everyone who has donated to our Toys for Tots drive and our Reverse Advent benefiting Hope Ministries. We were able to put together 30 "We Care Kits" 15 for men, and 15 for women. I love these opportunities to give back to those in need. If you have other ideas of what we can do as a center, please don't hesitate to reach out to me with your ideas.

> We were able to hold our Lunch with Santa on Friday December 16th. It was such a fun morning. We had a story time for the children, a Christmas tree craft, time in the gym, reindeer games,

and of course, time with Santa where each child got to tell him what they wanted for Christmas. The last few years, we have had to do virtual visits with Santa, so it was special to have him in person this year. It was so fun as it was some of our children's first year seeing Santa because of the pandemic. We had one child who brought their list of what they wanted to show Santa. It was adorable. We also invited parents to come to have lunch with us. It was wonderful being able to enjoy a Christmas meal with them. Santa was even able to join us for lunch, which was priceless. Some of the children who feared Santa started coming around

and enjoyed him by the time the event was over.

As we look forward to the month of January, we are gearing up for our Parent Teacher Conferences for our preschool classrooms. It always provides a great opportunity for our parents and teachers to have a discussion away from the children about their development and answer any questions parents might have. Please be sure to watch for those sign up forms in your child's classroom.

As always, if you need something from either me or Ms. Nicole, please don't hesitate to reach out.

Phone: 515-280-3032

Website: http://creativecenterforyoungchildren.org/
Ms. Amanda Email: director@creativecenterforyoungchildren.org
Ms. Nicole Email: asstdirector@creativecenterforyoungchildren.org

Pictures from around CCYC





























Website: http://creativecenterforyoungchildren.org/
Ms. Amanda Email: director@creativecenterforyoungchildren.org/

Ms. Nicole Email: asstdirector@creativecenterforyoungchildren.org

Phone: 515-280-3032